
Onl ine Learning & 
Parent  Survey (June 18 to July 28)

Do you wish to enroll your 
child in online learning for 
the start of the 2021-2022 

school year?

Please complete one 
Online Learning Form for 
each child you hope to 

enroll in online learning.

YES

If  you have changed your 
mind about enrolling your 

child(ren) in online 
learning for the upcoming 

school year...

Please edit your Online Learning Form(s) 
submissions through Google Forms. 

Refer to the instructions sent by the 
Division, or on our website, if  you are 

unsure how to do this.

Is it before the Online 
Learning Form closes on 

Tuesday, July 28th?

Once the Online Learning Form closes on 
Tuesday, July 28th, the responses are 

considered f inal . 

The Board of Trustees will meet on August 3 to 
determine if  the Division will offer online 

programming for the upcoming school year.

If  online learning is offered next year, your 
choice of  learning method is f inal  unt i l  

February 1, 2022.

Switching back and forth between learning 
methods will not  be permitted.

NO YES

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4AzWzd1gFUMiXfxTcDZmyPT9E5107aDnyQdPZGkstiWEOmw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4AzWzd1gFUMiXfxTcDZmyPT9E5107aDnyQdPZGkstiWEOmw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4AzWzd1gFUMiXfxTcDZmyPT9E5107aDnyQdPZGkstiWEOmw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.starcatholic.ab.ca/division/news/post/parent-survey-online-learning-for-the-2021-2022-school-year
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